
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

March 3, 2021 

Workshop Meeting 

  

 

Admin: 

 

 1: Building Needs Assessment review 

  

 Discussed the report and what the next step will be.  Will now get a site assessment. 

 

 2: Nuisance Properties – Discussion 

 

Planning and Zoning Inspector Mike Arnold reported on some properties in Bethel that he is working on 

to clean up. 

 

 3: Police Levy - Discussion  

  

We will need to vote on a resolution at the next Regular Business Meeting so we the can put the levy on 

the November Ballot. 

 

 4: Newsletter 

  

 Discussed the topics of the next newsletter. 

 

 5: Fire Department Extrication Training 

 

We were given some junk cars from Busy Bee Towing, Sandy’s Towing and Hollis Towing.  Training 

will begin this weekend and continue next week. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 


